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Dear Church family,
This pastweekend several members of our Official Board traveled to Cleve-

land toattend aweekend seminarentitled “Vitality Training.” Thistraining will
address questions like “What happens after we welcome guests at our wor-
shipand church functions?” “What makes individuals and churches ready for
growth?” and “Whatare our church’s call and particular gifts?” We hope to
bring back some fresh ideasand inspiration.

In“The Parish Paper” CynthiaWoolever asks, “Whatdo growing churches
dotowelcome and attract new people?” She answers that worshippers invite
others, especially people they already know. She added that growing congre-
gations make themselves visible notonly by inviting others butalso send
materialstoworship visitors, distribute flyers or letters to people inthe com-
munity, hold community events, telephone visitors, visit visitorsand create new
small groups designed for new worshippers. What would happen if members
of our church would do these things? What kind of ideas can we come up
withto follow through with people who have come to our church for the first
or second time? What do we need to do in order to implement some of those
ideas? Isthe Spiritnudging you to get more involved with reaching outto your
friends or neighbors? Call me; letme know of your ideasand interests. Let us
help each other fulfill our role as disciples of Christ reaching outto God’s
worldthatisspiritually starving.

Yourfriend,
Pastor Greg

LOOKING FORNEW
MEMBERS!

Do vou know anyone whao is interested in joining our church? Ask
around! Sparksome interest! We will be having a new members’
class on Feb 25 from 7:00 — 9:00 pm. We will be receiving the new

members during the church service on March 9, 2008.
If vou have any questions, please call Lisa Bleeke at 294 2962.—The

Membership Committee
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Vital Statistics
Attendance Feb. 17, 2008
8:45- 31

10:45- 98

Sunday School - 35
Offering-General Fund

(monthly budget need - $14.543)

Offerings rec'd

In Our Pravers

+/-- Amt.

Jan.'08  $9,714 (-$4,829)

Happy Birthday
Jon Lyttle - Feb. 24

Eric Barnett - Feb. 25
Marilyn Foskuhl - Feb. 26
Ellen Earwood - Feb. 27
Jack Schwarz - Feb. 29

"In Sympathy"*

We extend our prayers to the family
of CharissaHammonds, who entered
life eternal Monday, Feb.11. Rev.
King officiated ather service. Charissa
wasa life longmember of Greenmont
Church. She had recently been sharing
her gifts for video and photography as
sherecorded many churchactivities.
Shewas onthe 60th Anniversary
Committee and Co-chairedthe
Christmas Bazaar this pastyear. May
God comfortyou Pasko Evanoff, Flo
Warner & Karen Hammonds at this
time of loss. Cards may be sentto
3001 Southern Blvd, Kettering 45409
for Pasko & Flo and 3143 Gardenia
Dr, Dayton 45449 for Karen - Your
GOPCC family

Mildred Berk

Ginny Breckler - Heartland Kett.
Margaret Cobb - Walnut Creek
Margaret Dill - Masonic Home
Jamie Geswein

Gene Gibson

Beverly Guffey

JudyHirshman

Opal Hunter - Liberty Woods
Sgt. MattKleinsorge -inIraq
Lottie Jaeger

DanJones- Patriot Ridge Nursing
Howard Jordan

Ann Ketteman - Oak Creek Terr.
DustinKnowlton

Peggy Lewis

Nancy Lyttle

Barbara Lyttle

Bob McCray

MarcellaMiller

Mr/Mrs Patterson- Liberty Woods
Guy Robinette - Walnut Creek
LouisRomano

Mary Sampson - Liberty Woods
Sue Shroyer

Kathy Steele

Connie Swanson

GloriaVan Camp

FloWarner

EvelynWheeler

Marlene Wimpy

VeraWestfall

RoyWright

Diane Yost

MeganYoung



"LENTEN
STUDY™

"Hollywood Jesus™
Beginning on Wed. Feb. 13th, from
7PMt0 8:30 PM our church will host
asixweek moviediscussion/Bible
study onthe passion of Christas
depictedinscritpureandon film. Join
usforan in-depth study on the nature
and meaning of Jesus' sacrifice tous
today aswe viewtwo films: "The
Passion of the Christ" (2004) and
"Jesus Christ Superstar" (1973).

Our youth Pastor Darrin Harvey
will lead thisstudy. All are invited to
joininthis Lentenstudy.

""Spring Parenting Class

is being planned"'
DarrinHarvey isplanninga
Parenting classto begin after Easter.
Eachclasswill focusonanindividual
topic: 1- Parenting Together, refuse
to letyour differencesdivide you, 2-
Great Expectations, Howto raise or
lower the bars we set for our chil-
dren, 3- Model Self Confidence for
your Kids, 4- The Ground Rules of
Discipline, 5- Raising Counter
Cultural Teenagers, and 6- Creatinga
Stronger Parent-Child Bond.
Ifinterested in joining this six week
classbeginning Wed. April 9, from
6:30t08:00 PM, please sign-up on
the bulletinboard by the church office.

Childcare if needed can be provided.
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CALLING A gwg
YOLI W MACtivities
Feb. 17 - 6PM - Star Wars & the
Holy Spirit (Cont.)

Feb. 24 - NO Youth group

Mar. 2 - 2PM attend play at
Xenia, Oh

"Dead Serious about Life"

THANKYOU ALL - Weraised
$194.81inour Souper Bowl
collection for the Food Pantry.

"Workcamp Fundraiser"'

The youthwill be selling Elder-
Beerman Community day sale coupon
books during the month of February to
raise money for their June Workcamp
fund. The bookletsare good forusein
all Elder-Beerman storeson March
1st. Eachbookletincludes: One $10
off coupontouse onasingle item of
merchandise priced over $10. Plus,
eightcouponstosave onanincredible
selection of itemsthroughoutthestore.
Plus Bonus buy merchandise offers.
Each couponbookisavailable fora
donation of $5, and 100% of the price
is the youths to keep for the
workcampfund.

Theyouthwill be selling the coupon
booksafter churchinthe Gathering
Place over the next few weeks. They
appreciate your support of this
fundraiser.

Preschool Registration

Begins Soon
On Monday, Feb. 25, we will

begin Registration forall classes
for parentswho have children
currently enrolled at Green-Oak
or parents who are members of
Greenmont-Oak Park Church.
We have classes for childrenwho
will be 5, 4 or 3 by Oct. 1, 2006.
Ifyouwould like any more
information please call Ruth
Fulmer 252-7840 or visitour
website at
www.greeoakpreschool.com.
Registrationswill beacceptedall
week. Ifyouneedaspecific class
ortime, I recommend thatyou
registerassoonas possible.

Green-Oak will be having an
OPEN HOUSE on Sat., Mar. 1,
from 1-3pm. the "VVoyageur
Puppets" will perform. Prospec-
tivestudentsandtheir familiesmay
wishtotour the facility, meetthe
teachersand have some
refeshments. Allareinvitedtojoin
the festivities free of charge.

"Thank You"
Dear Greenmontfamily,

Thanks so much for all the prayers,
cards and support for me and my
family. Wewere touched by the
many friendsandtheir concerns for
Nancy andall of us. Thankyoutoall
who brought food to sustain us. The
dinner was great. Nancy wasa
friend to everyone. - Joe Farren &
family.

Lay L eaders Do a Great
Job in 2007

THIRTY ONE Lay leaders added
their special touch to our Sunday
servicesin2007. Some served two
or more times and there are some
who can always be called on at the
lastminute, if need be. Thisismuch
appreciated.

It would be great if we could have
lots of new volunteersfor thisimpor-
tantjob. Ifyou'dliketogiveitatry,
please call me after March 6th. We'll
be happy to work you into the
schedule. Doris Alexander, 298-
4176

Thanksfor SONKA Support
Congratulations Everyone! For

2007, you pased a budget that
projected support from our churches
totaling $269,000 & youall gave
more that $278,000 in support!
Thank you so much. - SONKA



"Thank You's -Cont."
GOPCC family,

It is an honor and pleasure to serve
you each year. Thanks so much for the
New Year's gift. | will use it to pur-
chase more Jim Brickman music. Love,
Jacque

*hkkkhhkhkhkkhkkhkhikik

Dear Greenmont-Oak Park Curch,
Thank you so much for the love
offering that you were so kind to give to
me. It has been such a priviliedge to
serve the church since August and | look
forward to many shared blessings in the

future. Shalom, Darrin
*hkkhkkhkkhkkhkkhkkhkkkhkkhkkkhkkhkk

Dear Church Family,

As many of you may have heard, | recently
took a tumble from some scaffolding while
working. Thankfully, I am doing just fine
after some “fancy needlework” by the
doctor. | want to thank everyone for their
prayers, concerns and especially the visits,
while I was hospitalized.

Also, thank you to my Sunday School class
for the flowers. Everything was very much
appreciated.

Pastor King was a tremendous support to
both me and my family. Things can happen
so quickly, it’s comforting to know we have
many friends who care here at GOPCC and
are willing to be there when a need arises.
Thanks again, Frank Taylor

*hkkhkkhkkhkhkkhkikkhkikk

Dear Greenmont —Oak Park
Community Church Family,

Thank you to everyone for your kind
words of comfort and prayers. It means
a lot to all of us. Thank you to all that
helped with the tea for our family and
friends.

Love, Pasko, Flo, and Karen

""New Art Display

by Pasko Evanoff"

We are fortunate to have a new
Exhibitofart by Pasko Evanoff.
Besuretostop inthe Hilty Room
toseethedisplay.

The paintingsare available with
informationinthe churchoffice
or you may call Pasko at 298-
3810.

A Lenten Revival Program

Offered by Cross Creek UCC
Our featured speaker will be

Rev. Dr. Kenneth L Samuel from
Stone Mountain, Georgia. Heisa
dynamicand powerful preacher.

There will be two services: 1st
service- held at CrossCreek
Community church, 667
Miamisburg-CentervilleRd.,
Thurs. March 6 at 7PM, The topic
will be Renewed by Love, the 2nd
service-heldat College Hill
Community Church, 1547 Philadel-
phiaDr. on Friday, March 7 at
7PM, the topic will be empowered
forJustice.

"Blanket

Sunday £
Feb. 24th""

The time of year that we chose to
bring ourannual giving for Blankets
and Toolsto the attention of our
congregationcomesatatime when
we have had several disastersright
here inthe United States that this
some to the moneywill goto.
ChurchWorldservice isappealing
for donationsto help people affected
by arash of tornadoes in the south-
central United Statesand the flood-
inginNorthern Ohioaswell as
disastersall overthe world.
CWSanticipatesworkingactivelyin
states where tornadoes and flooding
have struck. Thedisasterisstill inits
rescue and relief phase and needs
arebeginningtocometo light.
Inadditionto providing additional
material resourcesto fulfill requests,
CWSwill deploy stafftoassistin
trainingand projectdevelopment,
and issuing emergency response
grantsto long-termrecovery groups
formingor reactivating inthe coming
weeks.

Ordinary things- that we often take
forgranted like blankets, education,
cleanwater, gardentools, seeds can
make aworld of difference for
people devastated by tragedy, as
wellas those workingtobuilda

better life for their familiesandtheir
communities. Please make adiffer-
ence and donate toward the Tools
of Hope and Blankets.

Social Action

Grief
Support
Croup

"l Found Comfort"

Starting February 21st from 6 to
8PM, our Greif Share program
will explore our needsto seek and
use nationally guided materials,
comfortsand resolutions for our
personal losses with those that
have had the same or simular
experiences. Youwill findthatyou
are notalone withyour questions
and whatyou are going through. |
have attended these programsand
they were agreat experience to
share with othersto help me cope
withmy loss. - Charles Warren,
#426-6373. Please signup or
contactRev.Kingor myselfsowe
may better serve you.

Just a reminder - if you have
donated food to any recent meals,
your help is appreciated. Please
pick up your dishes from the
churchkitchen. They canbe
found on the counter or by the
disposal. - thank you
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